

Greater Fishponds Area Neighbourhood Partnership

Action Tracker – 8 Oct 2015

Agenda Item No.	Title of Report	Action	Responsible officer	Action taken and date completed
N/A	Highways Carriageway & Footway	<p><b>2 April 2015 ACTION CARRIED FORWARD</b>                      - Double yellow lines not on Station Road even though signage was there, also no disabled parking bays. These had apparently been done since. Mark Sperduty asked to be kept informed if not so;                      Diagonal lines for crossing outside May Park school not sufficient, Mark Sperduty to look into;                      Improvements on Old Station Road near Railway Pub not acceptable Mark Sperduty to look into                      Decision to retain a left turn ban on Hockeys Lane be reconsidered on safety grounds</p>	Mark Sperduty	
N/A	AGM Report	<p><b>2 July Action carried forward</b>                      Contact Creative Youth Network with regards to a Youth Rep on the membership.</p>	NPC	Currently liaising with Nicola Davies, Early Help Manager who is now covering East and Central areas.
4	Minutes and Action Tracker – 2 July 15	To add to Item 6, agreed decision No.4 'and to make contact with Fishponds Planning Group to support them.'	AT  NPC	<b>Completed:</b>

		<p>Matters Arising from 2 July meeting –</p> <p>To invite Fishponds Planning Group to the next NP meeting.</p>		<p><b>Completed:</b> Chair is invited to provide an update report at the next NP Meeting.</p>
6	NP Activities – Business Report	<p><b>Part 2</b></p> <p>to send copy of M32 Junction roundabout plans</p> <p>to prepare planting enhancement to present at the next Environment subgroup.</p> <p>to check other funding sources available in the area.</p> <p><b>Part 5</b></p> <p>Fishponds Business Forum – to make contact with Jason Thorne who could assist the Forum with their plans.</p> <p><b>Part 7</b></p> <p>To mail out programme for Citywide event to NP</p> <p>Re ASK 2 To send in images of Snuff Mills &amp; Lodge Causeway</p> <p>Re ASK 3 – to e-mail out groups who had previously been funded and ask for images of their activities/events</p>	<p>NPC</p> <p>M Logan</p> <p>Cllr Threlfall</p> <p>Cllr Threlfall</p> <p>NPC</p> <p>Mark Logan to ARD</p> <p>NPC</p>	<p><b>Completed:</b> This was sent to Mark Logan.</p> <p><b>Completed:</b> written to Jason Thorne about supporting the group with developing Town Centre Bid</p> <p><b>Completed:</b> this was circulated on 22<sup>nd</sup> Oct 2015.</p> <p><b>Completed:</b> New version is now used for the NP Pamphlet.</p> <p><b>Completed:</b> Reminder for monitoring forms had been sent out. It is hoped groups will provide images as evidence.</p>